

GLL meeting 6/2/2025

Tami, Jeff H, Sean D, George, Stephanie Q, Kate S, Adam B, Chris F, Jordan Reinhold, Tom Sharf

7:05 Tami Recap

- Kate state of the season. Everything seems to be going well and teams playing well. They seem balanced. Lower divisions seem happy. Lower division taking on scheduling and talking among each other.
- Tami does suggest it would be nice for coaches to cancel their own practices
- Steph state of season. Coaches have been great dealing with rainouts. Tips her hat to Jeff for helps with umps. 8U new rules are going over really well. All levels are wrapping up this week.
- Tami did not anticipate that Baldwin concerts would conflict with Majors
- Adams admin likes to contact parks and rec to say we can't use the fields randomly. Luckily it did not effect GLL.
- Small teams have worked out in majors. There has only been one scramble for majors.
- All star try outs went well. With Jordan, Joe DiMaio and Chad Eaton.
- Stephanie gave a recap on softball All star tryouts. AAA merging with N Branford. Both went well. She applauds the format that we got from Mark Donovan.
- Tami is still running into field shortages. Every now and then its happening and she is not sure how to deal with that in the future.
- Chris asks if we can use Baldwin B could be a fix for that.
- Tami says we could ask parks and rec about it.
- Jeff asks about Cox.
- Tami says the issue is with AAA and Majors.

7:19 All star tournaments

GLL is hosting U12 soft and baseball

Baseball is Bittner; Softball is Adams B

We need safety fencing for Bittner C for both of the dugouts.

We also need to tape off parents section

Scoreboards will also be checked.

Some field measurements may be off. It will be looked into.

Bittner A may need a new one. A lot of talk about the functioning of it.

Discussion of the scoreboard on Bittner C.

Chris asks about Bittner A being blocked by the trees.

7:27 Consession stand about Bittner.

We received a contract from the town

We need to have sink replaced and fridge replaced
Tami was impressed with the condition of it.
We could server ice cream sandwiches and snacks
Meghan knows details but is coaching.
Board agrees buying a new fridge.
Kate asks if we are the only people who will be using it.
Tami if we are buying a sink and a fridge can we get a contract for the whole year?
The town did a great job expediting the contract to us so it may not be good to ask for more.
Kate asks if the town is looking for us to pay them for the use of it moving forward.

7:36 Kate asks about fields in relation to the summer tournaments. If we are doing temp fencing for C why dont we do permanent fencing?
Tami says it won't work in our timeline.

7:37 Consessions for adams B for softball. We need to have the health department come look at it. We do think there are new regulations.

- Chris asks for an update on all star uniforms. When can he get the info.
- Tami will be looking into it tonight.
- Chis does say that Guilford Sports always does a great job at it.

Kate asks about the admin work for school forms etc for the players on the all star teams.
Parents should be able to uploading school docs.
Stephanie says she is reaching out to the principals for softball so she will add baseball as well.

Jeff asks if we have info about baseball playoffs. Tami will finalize shortly.

Chris asks if we have enough tournament balls. Tom says he is buying for baseball and softball.

Tami thinks all banners should move from Adams to Bittner for the Tournament.
Jordan asks if for all stars if we can bring trash cans closer to the fields.

7:49 meeting done

